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Hello AOG youth Church members, we are coming into Easter and I 
would like to stick with that theme over the next couple of weeks. 
 
As you can see, I have some examples of Crosses you can make out 
of items you may have around the house. Please use your 
imagination and email photos of them to Starr or me:   
Starr: Link HERE 
Jannen: Link HERE 
so we can share them on our church website 
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